
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are Writers 

As writers, we have been inspired by a wordless 

book called ‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker. We have 

developed our understanding of how specific 

word choices can impact our reader and have 

written some incredible expanded noun phrases.  

In our non-fiction unit, we will be exploring the 

features of a news broadcast and write an 

article based on the book ‘Shackleton’s Journey.’ 

In our handwriting and spelling lessons, we will 

learn about words with the suffix ‘sure’, 

apostrophes, homophones and how to correctly 

form each letter in the alphabet. 

  

 
 
 

Year 4 Curriculum Newsletter 
Term 1 

Dates for the diary:   
Tuesday 26th Sept – 18:30: KS2 Reading Information Meeting 
for Parents/Carers ON TEAMS  
Wednesday 27th Sept – Individual and Sibling Photos 
Thursday 28th Sept – 19:00: KS2 Reading Information Meeting 
for Parents/Carers AT SCHOOL 
Friday 29th Sept – 9.00: Bristol Parent Carer Forum Coffee 
Morning 
Tuesday 10th October – Parents Evening 
Wednesday 11th October – Parents Evening 

 

General reminders 
 

• PE days are Wednesdays and Fridays. (4SS 
and 4AP swimming term 1&2) 

• Wear full PE kit on PE days. 

• Remember to read everyday and practise 
timetables up to 12x12! 

 
 

We are Historians  

We will be learning about a period in history where 

Britain’s settlements were dominated by the Anglo-

Saxons and Scots (410AD-1066AD). This will also 

include the Anglo-Saxon struggle for the Kingdom of 

England to the time of Edward the Confessor. 

 

We are Geographers  

We will be learning about significant cities around the 

UK and where they are located. We will be learning 

about one specific landmark: Hadrian’s wall.  

 

 

 

We are Scientists  

We will be learning to identify key bones and muscles 

in the skeletal and muscular systems within the human 

body.  

This term we will also be… 

Athletes - We will be learning the fundamental PE 

skills needed to stay active and to engage in 

playing rounders. 

Computer scientists – developing our coding skills 

using Purple Mash.  

Citizens – We will be learning about the creation, 

morals and values of Buddhism. 

We are Self-Aware Citizens  

 
This term we are exploring the theme Being Me 
in My World. We will be thinking about how to 

help others feel welcome, how make our 
community a better place and how to work well 
with others. We also be considering everybody’s 
right to learn and developing a class learning 

charter. 
 

We are Mathematicians 

This term, we will be recapping our knowledge of 

column addition and subtraction methods to ensure 

we are confident when demonstrating our fluency, 

problem solving and reasoning skills. We will then 

move onto exploring, identifying and manipulating 

numbers up to 10,000. 

Children will be receiving their TTRS login details 

and should be aiming to reach 15 minutes of 

playing time at home a week.  

 


